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“…Son, go work to day in my vineyard.” Matthew 21:28 
 
 

 
 
 
November 15, 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Pastor Jim and Church, 

 

Psalm 107:1 O give thanks unto the Lord, 

 for he is good: for his mercy endureth forever. 

 

Greetings and blessings! 

We are deeply grateful for your continuous prayers  

and partnership in the ministry that God has  

entrusted to us here in San Isidro, Naguilian,  

La Union. This missionin San Isidro has become a 

training ground for members who have recently 

committed to serve as Sunday School teachers  

and to participate in the Young People’s ministry.  

 

In the first quarter of this year, 12 adults and young 

people were baptized. Some of the young people now 

come to the main church to engage in the Young 

People’s Program and receive musical training after 

fellowship. The adult ladies are actively involved in 

visitation and soulwinning, and many mothers have 

started bringing their children to Sunday School.  

 

Prayer Requests: 

• Completion of cementing and enclosing the 

Sunday School area 

• Success of VBS in December to reach more 

children 

• Baptism of 6 young people on Sunday, 

November 17, 2024 

• For more men to come to faith 

 

Thank you again for standing with us in prayer and 

support as we continue God’s work here in San Isidro, 

Naguilian, La Union. 

 

 

In Christ’s love and service, 

 

PASTOR FERDINAND G. ABENES 

Sunday School area 

Baptism  


